
We want to hear from you!
Please join us for an important discussion about mental health. We welcome you to 
share your personal experiences and perspectives as we travel across the state to 
raise awareness about mental health, addiction, and available treatment.

Let’s talk
mental health

WHO:
Rebecca Boss, Director
Behavioral Healthcare, Developmental 
Disabilities & Hospitals

Trista Piccola, Director
Children, Youth & Families

Kasim Yarn, Director
Veterans Affairs

Rose Jones, Policy & Public Affairs
Office of Health & Human Services

WHEN:
Wednesday, October 3
6 p.m. - 7 p.m.

WHERE:
Portsmouth Middle School
125 Jepson Lane
Portsmouth, RI 02871

For questions and to RSVP, contact Ashley G. O’Shea - Executive Office of Health and Human Services
office: 401-462-6394 cell: 401-318-1228 email: ashley.g.oshea@ohhs.ri.gov

In partnership with:

This meeting is accessible to individuals living with a disability. Any individual requiring a reasonable 
accommodation in order to participate in this meeting should contact Thomas Mannock, Ph.D. at 

401-222-6377 (voice) or #711 (R.I. Relay) at least two (2) business days prior to the meeting.

mailto:ashley.g.oshea@ohhs.ri.gov

